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Yes it’s the start of our 3rd year as a club and all the Committee wish you all the best for the coming year.


We start with the news of our successful Sport England grant for two robot machines and 10 table surrounds. 


The robots will be a great aid to our coaching and will help you to improve your game more quickly.


We expect the funding to be released to us by February when we can then purchase the machines. 


We have some details to finalise as to where and how we incorporate the machines at Castle Leisure and in our coaching sessions. Watch this space!


 



































The weekly coaching fee increases to £3 per session, our first increase since the Academy started. 


Normally the 8 weekly club subscription would have been £24 but our last two sessions in December were cancelled so we will deduct these leaving the amount due on Friday, 7th January £19. 


(Bury League players and new members have been notified separately)


It would be a big help if you can bring the correct amount.





Dates for your diary are 11th March and 6th May which are the two dates subscriptions are again due.



































HAPPY NEW YEAR





Club Membership Reminder





‘‘…our successful Sport England grant for two robots.’’
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We are exploring the possibilities of starting a second night coaching at Castle Leisure Centre.


There was an opportunity that arose towards the end of last year where we could have the use of the hall in a Bury school in an initiative called Change4Life. You may have seen posters at Castle Leisure promoting this scheme. There is still a possibility of this starting and we will be finding out in the coming weeks.





As an alternative to this the Committee have discussed whether we could hold a second night at Castle Leisure. We have checked with Castle Leisure and other nights would be available to us.  


Our coaches are available which is a starting point. 





We have discussed whether we would continue with the same format i.e. two one hour sessions on each night or have one night for beginners and another night for the advanced. In the coming weeks we will be contacting every one of you to see what your availability is.





















































































































































Adults Active in the Academy




























































































In our last Newsletter we explained what this scheme was about. We need to get as many parents of our members participating in 12 different activities to help to create a ‘Community’ within our Academy.


It is a scheme funded by the Bury Sports Development Unit and if successful we, The Academy will get £1200. 


All funding raised has been for the benefit of YOU so we need as many parents now to get actively involved in the coming weeks.  Quite a number of you have already agreed to take part which is very reassuring for us. Everyone on the Committee is involved in some way and we will be contacting you to start getting involved.





Here is a reminder of the events that we are starting:


Warm up exercises at the start of the coaching sessions


Basic Table Tennis skills


Helping the coaches


Assisting with the League matches


Parents of Members Tournament


Short walks – Friday evenings 


Medium walks- 1 hour duration


Long walks – 2 hour duration


Swimming at Castle


Other sporting


Creating a sporting environment – at Bryan’s


Easter, Summer and Halloween party at Bryans


We are seeing if we can get a FACEBOOK page set up for this project so everyone can keep track with what’s happening. 




























































































Bryan, Keith and the Committee

























































































www.tabletennisacademy.co.uk












































“…an initiative called Change4Life.’’








































































































A SECOND NIGHT COACHING?













































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































….and finally; we are currently replacing 100 table tennis balls every 3 months!! This costs us £100 a year! We accept a few get lost under the seating in the hall but not the number we have to replace. Can you PLEASE look after the ball you are given and make sure it is put back into the ball bag where Keith sits when you have finished? Thanks.


Bryan, Keith and the Committee



























































































































































































